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Lutheran Church of the Master 
Connecting People to God 

4800 N Ramsey Rd  Coeur d’Alene ID 83815 
208-765-1002  office@lcmcda.org  www.lcmcda.org 

LCM connections 

LCM through the years… 
May 15, 1977: Pastor Karl & Effie arrive in CDA to begin the arduous work of planting a church. 
Just four-and-a-half months later, the very first worship service is held at CDA Homes (now 
known as The Village at Orchard Ridge) on October 2, 1977. 
 

Looking Back  Moving Forward  Growing Deeper 

 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 

Thank You... 
to everyone who attended our 50th Anniver-
sary party. The girls and their families put 
together a beautiful celebration and your 
presence made it so special. Thank you for 
all of the cards and well wishes. We love our 
LCM family!         Jim & Barb Midgley 

Technology Committee 
A technology committee is being formed, if 
you are interested in serving on this            
committee, please contact Jeff Barnes at 

509-710-7786 
jeff_barnes99148@yahoo.com  

 
Purpose of committee: 

 

planning 
equipment needs, 

social media 
website, etc. 

 
 
 

2018 Co-Hosting 
 

LCM partners with TLC to host Family Promise 
each year. Here are the dates for 2018:    

  Jan 28-Feb 4  Apr 22-29 
  May 6-13   Oct 28-Nov 4 
 

We need people to provide dinners, host dinners, 
and host overnight. If you would like to help    
support this ministry please contact Dan Harris at 
208-449-9622 | dand.harris41@gmail.com  

 
 
 
 
 
 
 

Synod Assembly 
 

April 27-29th | Yakima, WA 

mailto:jeff_barnes99148@yahoo.com
mailto:dand.harris41@gmail.com
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LCM Office Hours/Staff:   Office Hours: 9am-1pm Mon-Fri 

Pastor: Bob Albing  Director of Youth & Family: Beckie Jenicek Office Administrator: Romona Morris 
Organist/Accompanist: Jeff Barnes Bookkeeper: Sandy Saffeels  Choir Director: Larry Almeida 

Nursery: Glenda Cabrera  Pastor Emeritus: Karl Schmidt 

Is there a cultural shift taking 
place? I wonder. Women (and 
men) are demanding a change, 
sexual harassment is being called 
what it is and men are realizing 
the scope of it, and the damage it 
does. Powerful men, many but not 
all, are having to face the 
consequences of their actions. 
Something is going on that seems 
different than before. I may be 
wrong, and maybe this is just 
another step in the direction of 
equality and justice. There seems 
to be a cultural shift in the 
acceptance of school shootings as 
a price we pray for having guns 
readily available, and saving taxes 
on mental health care, and super 
violent video games and non-
parenting, and (add your own 
cause here). Something is going on 
that seems different than before. I 
may be wrong, and maybe this is 
just another step in the direction 
of balancing community safety 
with personal freedom. 
 
There seems to be a cultural shift 
going on in the Church (the whole 
Christian church). Well, actually it 
started 500 years ago with the 
Reformation, so it is not a recent 
phenomenon, but something is 
happening in our day and time to 
the Church, in our country. 
Changes are occurring in other 
places as well, like Africa for 
instance, which is seeing 
phenomenal growth. But in the US 

the whole way we “do church” is 
changing. We can argue about 
whether these changes are good 
or bad, but the change is 
happening nonetheless. I hope to 
explore some of these changes 
and cultural shifts through 
continuing education time this 
year and in my sabbatical next 
year. But somethings never 
change. God’s love does not 
change, and being together in 
some way to worship will always 
be critical. And how we “grow the 
church” is still all about inviting 
your neighbor. So simple (not 
easy, but simple). Do you see the 
Kingdom of God in changes that 
happen around us, and to us? It is 
there, sometimes hidden, 
sometimes obvious. But our faith 
tells us, that God is at work, 
whether we see it or not. Thank 
God! 
 

0ÒȢ "ÏÂ !ÌÂÉÎÇ  
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 

 

)Î ÔÈÅ ÅÖÅÎÔ ÏÆ Á 0ÁÓÔÏÒÁÌ 
%ÍÅÒÇÅÎÃÙ ÁÎÄ ÙÏÕ ÁÒÅ 
ÕÎÁÂÌÅ ÔÏ ÒÅÁÃÈ 0ÁÓÔÏÒ 
"ÏÂȟ ÐÌÅÁÓÅ ÃÁÌÌȣ 

 

Pastor Dan 208-664-5743 
 (TLC)  507-298-0323 
Pastor Matt 208-773-5321 
 (CLC)  360-296-3070 
George Lacy 208-660-6330 

 
 

Apr 1   
Easter Sunday— 
One Service @ 10am GP 
followed by Egg Hunt 
 

Apr 12   
Praise Team 5:30pm—GP 
 

Apr 15 
Newsletter Deadline 
 

Apr 20-22 
Youth Retreat 
 

Apr 22-28 
Co-host Family Promise 
 

Apr 25 
last day to order Flower   
Baskets for Youth Fundraiser 
 

May 10   
Praise Team 5:30pm—GP 
 

May 13 
Mother’s Day 
 

May 15 
Newsletter Deadline 
 

May 17 
Ecumenical Food Kitchen 
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Part of the feedback from the Master Plan small group sessions was to improve communication. To help with this, the 
Council will provide a short note following the Council Meeting to keep the congregation informed of important actions or 
issues from the monthly meeting. The minutes will still continue to be posted on the Council Board in Schmidt Hall after 
they have been approved at the following Council meeting. 

 

from the MARCH 2018 Council Meeting  

Z LCM will be celebrating its 40th anniversary on Sunday, September 30th with one 10am wor-

ship service followed by a meal and special program. The theme is: Looking Back  Moving     
Forward  Growing Deeper. Mark your calendars now for this special day! If you would like to be 
on the planning committee contact Kristine Wold, 208-660-4410. 

 

Z The new Education Committee has been meeting and has planned for Sunday School, is 
working on VBS, and working with Youth and Family Ministry for next year. 

 

Z A new Technology Committee is being formed. It is tasked with coordinating the purchase of 
LED screens and updating the sound system in the Sanctuary and inventorying all current 
equipment. If you have an interest in serving in this area please let Jeff Barnes know.  

 

Z Mission and vision continue to be explored by the Church Council as we move into the future 

at LCM!                        9ÏÕÒ #ÏÕÎÃÉÌ  

Kristine Wold, President 
208-660-4410 
kwoldhl@aol.com  
 

Jeri  DeLange, Vice President 
208-699-6494 
jdelange@frontier.com  
 

Dave Jacobson, Secretary 
208-277-6731 
opensky502@gmail.com  
 

Jody Harris, Treasurer 
801-450-6879 
djtlharris@cs.com  
 

Bob Albing, Pastor 
208-765-1002 
pastor808@gmail.com  
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 

Dan Harris 
208-449-9622 
dand.harris41@gmail.com  
 

Erin Kingsbury 
208-305-3548 
nonameavailable9@gmail.com  
 

Charlie Krahenbuhl 
509-710-0590 
ex.hydro@hotmail.com  
 

Hayley Lake 
509-710-1960 
hnlake@live.com  

Church Council Members 
First Come, First Served 
the conference room table in 
Schmidt Hall is available to     
anyone 
who 
wants it. 

 
 
 
 

 

New Voucher Forms 
Beginning April 1st, we will 
begin using new Voucher Forms 
(check request forms). Copies 
will be available in the church 
office. For questions, please   
contact:  

Jody Harris 
801-450-6789 

djtlharris@cs.com 

mailto:kwoldhl@aol.com
mailto:jdelange@frontier.com
mailto:opensky502@gmail.com
mailto:djtlharris@cs.com
mailto:pastor808@gmail.com
mailto:dand.harris41@gmail.com
mailto:nonameavailable9@gmail.com
mailto:ex.hydro@hotmail.com
mailto:hnlake@live.com
mailto:djtlharris@cs.com
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Who can come? You and your friends in Grade 6 and up. 
 

April 20-22nd: YOUTH RETREAT in Kellogg, ID. Details to be provided soon. 
 

Sunday Chat: 9:45am—10:45am  
Meet in the GP for study and discussion with Jody and Beckie. 
 

Confirmation: 5:30pm—6:45pm  
Wednesdays at 5:30pm. Meet in Schmidt Hall. 
 

Need more info?: Beckie Jenicek, Director of Youth & Family 208-755-0995 / rjenicek@gmail.com 

Message from the 
Director of Youth & 
Family Ministry 
 

I was blessed with the         
opportunity to attend the 
NW Christian Ministers    

Conference held in Bellevue, WA this year. The 
conference included 3,000 participants,       
hundreds of fabulous workshops and speakers, 
and hundreds of exhibits with the latest in 
great resources for churches. I was able to     
attend eight different workshops: 1) Eight 
Steps for Significant Family Ministry Change; 2) 
Creative Ways to Memorize Scripture; 3) The 
Power of Questions with Preteens; 4) Studying 
the Bible RELATIONALLY and not just             
informationally; 5) Building your Kids and 
Youth Ministry Through Effective Retreats; 6) 
Roots and Fruits; 7) Partnering with Parents; 
8) Utilizing Heavily Discounted or Free         
Software and Services for your Church. 
 Across the board, the message and the 
thread of commonality in all workshops, main 
sessions, and new curriculum was what   
changes need to be made in churches to meet 
the needs of our changing society. The           
suggestions offered were ones that we have  
noticed here at LCM and have already started 
to pray about and implement. That was very 
validating. It was also great to know that there 
are resources to pull from and no need to         
re-invent the wheel. You will all be hearing 
more about some of these suggestions as they 

grow in form and substance, but I ask that you 
all keep Faith Education, and how we move  
forward in it in your prayers.   
 Moving forward in our own faith walk I will 
share a suggestion about scripture reading that 
I feel is a good follow-up for the 40 days 
through the scripture which I know many of 
you have taken part in. By Easter many of us 
will have read the entire New Testament. I 
would encourage everyone to keep reading 
scripture but to pick just one book and to read 
just that book for a month. Start at the             
beginning, set a timer for 20 minutes and read 
it over and over and over and over and over 
until the words and meaning really have the 
time to take root in your heart. Our brains are 
wired to look at the big picture and then move 
to the bits and pieces, however, most of the 
time we just take bits and pieces of the Bible 
and pray for the larger picture. Daily devotions 
usually consist of about 45 seconds of scripture 
reading and then 5-10 minutes of reading what 
someone else thought about one or two verses. 
When we read, the brain doesn’t start to really 
engage until after 10 minutes. So…..set your 
timer for 20 minutes and as the Holy Spirit to 
read with you and just read God’s word that he 
so much wants us to have written in our heart. 
 If you have input or other ideas please let me 
know (208-755-0995 or rjenicek@gmail.com). You 
can call me, email me, or write it down and place it 
in my box outside the office door at the church. 
              

"ÌÅÓÓÉÎÇÓȟ  
"ÅÃËÉÅ 

mailto:rjenicek@gmail.com
mailto:rjenicek@gmail.com
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Z SSG Sandy Brainard (Army) 

 Grandson of Judy & Tony Cordova  

 Great-Grandson of Jeanette Hedrick 

Z A1C Dakota Klay Hiatt (USAF) 

 Grandson of Tom & Vernie Hiatt 

Z S/SGT Joshua Hogue (Army) 

 Grandson of Bettilu Hogue 

Judie Vincken: please pray for peace 
and quick healing after her surgery.  

Mark Haberman & Dave Jacobson: please 
pray for comfort in the loss of Mark’s mother. 

 

Pray for our Synod and Companion Synod 
Z Pray for our Eastern Washington-Idaho Synod 

and our bishop, Rev. Kristen Kuempel.  

Z Pray for our Companion Synod: Ulanga Kilombero 
Diocese in Tanzania. 

Church Directory 
UPDATES 

 
Please make these updates in your copy of the Church 
Directory. Also, please let the church office know if 
you have any changes to your information. 
 

• Karen Koenig: add email address—kalts@roadrunner.com  
 
 

 

Send updates to office@lcmcda.org or pop a 
note in Romona’s inbox next to the office 
door. 

Eastern Washington-Idaho Synod 
of the Evangelical Lutheran Church 

in America  
 

Resources available from our Synod office at: 
www.ewaidsynod.org: 

 

• To read this month’s report from the Bishop, go 
to the "ÉÓÈÏÐ +ÕÅÍÐÅÌȭÓ -ÅÓÓÁÇÅ tab. 

• To read this month’s Synod Newsletter, go to the 
#ÒÏÓÓ #ÏÎÎÅÃÔÉÏÎ Tab. 

• If you would like paper copies of this 
information, contact the church office at 
office@lcmcda.org  or  208-765-1002.  

Youth Retreat 
April 20-22nd 

Personal Time with God (PTWG) 
 

Grades 6-12 will be heading to Kellogg, 
ID for a youth retreat. We will join with 
the youth from Our Savior Lutheran in 
Pinehurst for a weekend of fun,              
fellowship, and worship. Saturday, April 
21st, we will tour the Cataldo Mission 
and, depending on weather, have some 
fabulous North Idaho outdoor                 
adventures. 
 

• Fri, April 20th: meet at the church to 
have dinner before heading over the 
hill. 

• Cost is $20/person 
• We will be staying in a private home 

and in return for lodging, the retreat 
may include a short service project of 
spring cleaning in the yard. Gloves 
would be good to bring if you have 
them. 

• What to bring: 
• sleeping bag 
• toiletries 
• clothes appropriate for the        

outdoors 
• BIBLES 

Newsletter Article Submission Deadlines 
To guarantee your article, event, or news item is included in the Newsletter, it 
needs to be submitted to the church office by noon on the 15th of each month.  

mailto:kalts@roadrunner.com
http://www.ewaidsynod.org
mailto:office@lcmcda.org
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Lutheran Church 
of the Master 

is overflowing with blessings 
Some of them are: 

Z The pleasure of enjoying a magnificent praise and worship      
musical Cantata at the Palm Sunday service followed by             
fellowship and food. 

Z Enjoying more sun, warmer weather, and watching the beauty of 
wildlife appear as spring arrives. 

Z All those who helped LCM with spring cleaning. 

Z The glorious Easter season where we celebrate the sacrifice     
Jesus made for all of us by dying on the cross, his resurrection, 
and triumph over death, and the promise of eternal life through 
him to all who believe. 

Z The donations for the beautiful silk lilies that adorn LCM’s Easter 
worship service. 

Z The fun of watching the children’s excitement during the Easter 
egg hunt after the Easter worship service. 

Z Spring servants weekend at Camp Lutherhaven. An opportunity 
to spend April 13-15th and help get the camp ready for summer 
activities. Work and fun all rolled into one! 

Z The one-day Golden Ager’s retreat on April 24th at Camp            
Lutherhaven to enjoy music, lunch, and a special program. 

Z Partnering with Family Promise during the week of April 22nd 
and volunteering to provide dinner, host dinner, and host over-
night. 

Z Our faithful givers, those who tithe and those who share their 
Time and Talents, so that we may do the Lord’s work. 

Z The blessing of Pastor Bob and Mary. 

Z Our employees: Jeff Barnes, Accompanist; Beckie Jenicek,          
Director of Youth & Family Ministry; Romona Morris, Office     
Administrator; Sandy Saffeels, Bookkeeper; Glenda Cabrera, 
Nursery Attendant. 

Z “God proved his love on the cross. When Christ hung, and bled, 
and died, it was God saying to the world, I love you.”  

                  ~Billy Graham 

 

During the 2017 holiday season, Kristin Hess, a LCM member and  
professional massage therapist, organized an Advent project. She  
contacted Union Gospel Mission (UGM) to find out their needs 
(specifically mentioned: pajamas and robes) and then asked her   
massage clients to help fill the need, which many did.  

What a blessing this was to UGM! 

 
 
 

VBS June 18—22 
 

Please help make 
VBS special… 

• Join the planning team 

• Volunteer to help 

• Pray for the students, 
teachers & helpers 

 
Contact Katie Morrisroe  

208-772-7491 
or Ingrid Yates 208-660-3213 

for more information. 

 

JUNE 9 
 
 

The annual church garage sale 
is scheduled for June 9th; so 
please hang on to any reusable 
items even if they need some 
minor repair. If you can't store 
it please let Paul Wollenburg 
know. More information   
coming as we get closer to 
June. Any questions contact: 
 

Paul & Mary Wollenburg 
208-687-0548 



 

  7 

LCM Community Garden 
 

It’s time to GROW! If you are interested in 
having a plot in the Community Garden this 
year, contact the office and reserve your 
space: office@lcmcda.org  |  208-765-1002. 

Plots are: $20 for 1;  $35 for 2; $50 for 3. 
 

Also, we are looking for a garden manager, 
check out the website for the job                 
description, http://lcmcda.org. 
 

 

 

 

 

 

4/3  Ariana Anderson 

4/3  Linda Newton 

4/4  Paula Carlson 

4/6  Brooklyn Anderson 

4/6  Barry DeLange 

4/8  Kay Lacy 

4/9  Marlan Bertram 

4/16 Sally Gidlund 

 

 

 

 

 

4/16 Bob Newcomb 

4/17 Riley Adamson 

4/21 Janis Minford 

4/24 Allen Isaacson 

4/25 Linda Marek 

4/25 Daniel Panther 

4/25 Kristine Wold 

4/30 Gary Fuller 

4/7 Tex & Mary Hess 

4/12 Russ Twardowski & Sandy Midgley 

4/22 Hans & Lila Dose 

 

Ecumenical 
Food Kitchen 

May 17th  
11am—12:30pm 

 
We will provide and serve a sloppy joe 
lunch for the Ecumenical Food Kitchen at 
First Presbyterian Church on May 17th. 
Please sign-up to help provide food and/or 
serve on the bulletin board in SH or the   
entrance to the GP.  
 

For more information, or if you would like 
to donate  money to help with the cost of 
the meal, contact Jody Harris at 801-450-
6879 or djtlharris@cs.com. 

GET READY…GET SET!……IT’S ALMOST… 
“Holy Roller” season!!! 
 TEAM LCM is gearing up to “go for the Gold” in 
2018 with the Bandage Rolling Ministry. This           
relatively new sport for LCM combines athleticism 
with hearts-of-gold. Now in its third season, our 2-
time season champions will be joined by new Rollers 
(that’s YOU!) as we attempt to beat our 2017 record 
of 3,300 bandages sent to Global Health Ministries, 
who then ships them to clinics around the globe. Visit 
their website www.ghm.org to see real gold in       
action! 
 The Holy Rollers will meet on the first Saturday 
each month May through August: 

May 5, June 2, July 7, August 4 

12noon—2pm in Schmidt Hall 
 Start training now! If you have bandages, sheets, 
or strips at home, take them out for trial runs and 
then bring them to our first meeting on May 5th or 
drop them off in Schmidt Hall after May 1st. 
 Keep your eyes on the game by checking the    
bulletin board for more details. 
 

Team Coaches: 
Nan Miley 208-964-4516 
Paula Carlson 208-635-5128 
Mary Morrow 208-446-5207 

Food Bank Report... 
 

With gratitude for your donations to the Food 
Bank, the Outreach Committee is providing 
this report. 
 

Dates: 2/10 to 3/9/18 
Total # of Items: 208 
Total # of Pounds: 218 

mailto:office@lcmcda.org
http://lcmcda.org
mailto:djtlharris@cs.com
http://www.ghm.org


 

  8 

Scripture Readings for January 

All Ages 

Sunday @ 9:45am 

 
 
 
 
 
 
 

Evening Women's Bible Study: continues the 
study: “By Heart: Conversations with Martin           
Luther’s Small Catechism” on Tuesday, April 10th 
at 7pm at Jody Harris’ house: 3991 E Lookout Dr, 
CDA. For information, contact Jody Harris at 801-
450-6879 or djtlharris@cs.com. 
 
Rebekah Circle: Will meet Friday, April 13th at 

10am in Schmidt Hall; and also on Friday, April 

27th at 10am—location to be announced. For more 

information  contact Barb LePard 208-664-3638. 

 

IHOP Women’s Study: Meets every Thursday at 

8am at the CDA IHOP. For more information, contact 

Jeannine Frisque, 208-762-3051. 

Apr 1 
Acts 10:34-43 
Psalm 118:1-2, 14-24 
1 Corinthians 15:1-11 
Mark 16:1-8 
 

Apr 22 
Acts 4:5-12 
Psalm 23 
1 John 3:16-24 
John 10:11-18 

Apr 8 
Acts 4:32-35 
Psalm 133 
1 John 1:1—2:2 
John 20:19-31 
 

Apr 29 
Acts 8:26-40 
Psalm 22:25-31 
1 John 4:7-21 
John 15:1-8 

Apr 15 
Acts 3:12-19 
Psalm 4 
1 John 3:1-7 
Luke 24:36-48 

 

New York Times best-selling author,                  
Amy Stewart's, Girl Waits With Gun, is a novel 
based on the forgotten true story of one of the 
nation's first female deputy sheriffs. Constance 
Kopp has no interest in marriage or domestic   
duties. She has been isolated from the world since 

a family secret sent her and her sisters into hiding years before. 
A mean and powerful silk factory owner runs down the girls 
buggy and the following dispute over damages escalates into his 
trying to take their family farm. Constance and her sisters fight 
back in a way that is unheard of in women in 1914! This is a  
story of women's courage and resourcefulness.  
 

The LCM Book Group will discuss Girl Waits With Gun on    
Tuesday, April 17th at 5:30pm at the Well-Read Moose in     
Riverstone. Everyone is invited to participate in the monthly 
Book Group discussions.  

 

For more information, contact Kristine Wold at 208-660-4410. 

 

Spring Fundraiser 
 

 13” Flower Baskets—$35/ea 
 Pre-order and Pay by 

Wednesday, April 25th 
 Colors to choose from: 
  coral 
  pink 
  red 
  mixed 

Every Wednesday @ 7am. Meet in 
Schmidt Hall for coffee, fellowship, 
and bible discussion. 

Request for Information 
 

If you or your child will be graduating this 
year, please contact the office by May 

15th: 208-765-1002 or office@lcmcda.org 

mailto:djtlharris@cs.com
mailto:office@lcmcda.org
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ǎŎƘŜŘǳƭŜǎΣ ŜƳŜǊƎŜƴŎƛŜǎΣ ŀƴŘ ƻǘƘŜǊ ǎƛǘǳŀǝƻƴǎΣ ǇƭŜŀǎŜ ǘǊŀŘŜ ǿƛǘƘ ǎƻƳŜƻƴŜ ŜƭǎŜ ƻƴ ǘƘŜ 
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²ŜŘƴŜǎŘŀȅ ōŜŦƻǊŜΣ ǎƻ ƛǘ Ŏŀƴ ōŜ ǊŜƅŜŎǘŜŘ ƛƴ ǘƘŜ ōǳƭƭŜǝƴΦ 
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Here’s what’s happening at Lutherhaven… 
 

Sign up for Camp! 
Make new friends, gain new skills, and learn about the love of Jesus! 
Some of your favorite weeks are already filling up fast so don’t delay—Sign up 

for camp today at www.lutherhaven.com/camps.  
 
 
 

Lutherhaven Spring Servants Weekend: April 13-15 
Join us this spring for a new twist on an old tradition…Lutherhaven’s Spring Servants Weekend. Come by 
yourself, with your family, your youth group, or bring a crew of friends to help camp get ready for the 
summer season. You’ll also have the opportunity to enjoy the fun of camp together in the evenings and 
Saturday afternoon. We’ll work from breakfast ‘till 3 pm on Saturday prepping camp with landscaping 
projects, wood chopping, deep cleaning and everything in between. Then at 3 we’ll knock off work and  
enjoy fun camp activities together such as hiking, canoeing, ball field games, climbing tower and zip 
line (weather permitting) or curl up with a mug of cocoa and enjoy the view of the lake. Friday and       
Saturday evening we’ll have camp fire and devotion time as well as s’mores…a camp necessity! Sunday 
we’ll wrap up with a devotion time as well. You’re welcome to come Saturday for the day, for one night 
(either Friday or Saturday night) or the whole weekend (Friday evening through Sunday morning).    
Servants Weekend helps camp in significant ways and gives you and your family a meaningful time    
working side by side with new (and old) friends! 
 

Spring Golden Agers Day Out: April 24 
Spend a beautiful spring day on the lake at this one-day retreat! Delicious lunch, program, and time with 
great friends. Especially for retirees, senior adults, and older adult groups. 
 

Creation Day: April 27  
Fun-filled, Christ-centered day of exploration and outdoor learning. Especially for Christian schools, Home
-schoolers, and Home-school groups. (Kindergarten-8th grade) The day includes stewardship activities, 
games, devotions nature hikes, wilderness skills, group-building activities, archery, canoeing & more. 
 

Wild West Men's Weekend at Shoshone: May 18-20  
Weekend away in the mountains… bacon…Jesus! It doesn’t get any better! Service project: putting false 
fronts on our horse barns and turning them into a "Wild West Main Street." Special reduced rates for guys 
age 12-18. 
 

Lutherhaven Family Camp: July 6-8  
Build life-long memories, life-renewing relationships, and life-changing faith. Enjoy camp activities with 
family...swimming, canoeing, climbing tower, bible study, campfire worship and so much more! Stay in a 
cabin, bring your own tent or RV, or bring your tribe and stay in a yurt! 
 

Shoshone Spring Servants Weekend: April 27-29 
Spend the weekend at camp helping us prepare for the summer season. Help with wood chopping, brush 
clearing, deep cleaning, and everything in between. Quittin’ time’s a 3pm, then enjoy fun camp activities 
like the climbing tower, zip line, canoeing, or hiking. 

 

Spring Men’s Retreat at Shoshone: May 18-20 
Weekend away in the mountains...bacon...Jesus! It doesn’t get any better! Special emphasis on bringing 
different generations of guys together. Special reduced rates for guys age 12-18. 

 

Need Financial Assistance? No Camper is ever turned away for financial reasons!  Assistance 
is available through the Lutherhaven Campership Fund. Contact the Registrar by email,               
registrar@lutherhaven.com, or 208-667-3459 ext 119 for more information and a Campership 
application. 

http://cts.vresp.com/c/?LutherhavenMinistrie/f361a1edd9/1cc81dc012/1a128fda29
mailto:registrar@lutherhaven.com
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LAM loves MATH! 
Two big math events are coming up here at LAM: 
 

LEARN ABOUT LAM ðMath and Technology 
Night. Wednesday, April 11. This event is open to 
LAM Parents and the public. Teachers at all grade levels 
will demonstrate the Singapore Math curriculum, an in-
novative approach to math and math concepts.  
 

MATH MEET is an annual event where qualifying 3rd, 
4th, and 5th graders from area Christian schools      com-
pete in math. LAM is hosting the event here on our cam-
pus, Friday, April 20 .  
 

LEARN ABOUT LAM is a free, 
informative event. To help us 
properly prepare for this   even-
ing, please RSVP by emailing  
information@lamcda.org  
before Tuesday, April 10 . 

Join Us in Chapel... 
 

Thursday morning 8:45-9:15am 

 

Be a Blessing. 

 

In communities around the world, where families depend on their 
land for survival, there is a time that is known as “the lean season.” 
This is the time after food stores have run out from the last harvest, 
but before a new harvest has come in. In countries like Niger, there 
is little rain and the lean season means hunger. 
 

Meet, Sawdi. Through Lutheran 
World Relief, one of Sawdi’s neigh-
bors learned to raise sheep. That 
neighbor then taught Sawdi, and 
with the help of a small loan, she 
purchased two lambs to raise. 
When prices were highest, she was 
able to sell the sheep, pay back her 
loan, and make a good profit that 
helped feed her family through the 
lean season—with enough left over 
to save for more sheep! 
 

This is just one example of how your gifts help not just one family, 
but entire villages escape hunger and poverty. With your gifts, you 
help create widespread, lasting change. 
 

Donate Now and put your faith in action and give a gift today. It 
could change the life of a mother like Sawdi—and the lives of her 
children—and could mean a brighter future for an entire            
community. 

Camp-Out 

Fathers’ Day Weekend 
June 14-17th 

@ Farragut State Park 
 

 Join Lutherans from 
across the NI Cluster for a fun 
weekend of camping, playing,    
hiking, worshiping, eating, 
and much more. 
 Stay the whole weekend 
or just come on Saturday for 
fellowship and fun. There are 
planned activities or you can 
do your own thing. 
Cost for the Weekend:  
$28/individual or $68/family 
(+ park entrance fee); this   
includes 1-3 nights camping for 
tents or RVs, lunch on Saturday. 
Dinner on Friday will be a potluck 
feast. 
Cost for Saturday Only: 
$7/individual or $15/family 
(+ park entrance); this includes 
lunch on Saturday but NO over-
night camping. 

 

Sign-up & 
Pay 

in the 
Church Office 

mailto:information@lamcda.org?subject=Learn%20About%20LAM
https://lwr.us11.list-manage.com/track/click?u=9ede5b497f32f90e55971b4c3&id=b51d3ce3a8&e=01e7d012c1
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